
29 May 2024, Stockholm - H.E. Ambassador Maria Lumen B. Isleta joins the picnic organized
by the families of the Silid Aralan sa Embahada students, on Saturday, 25 May 2024 at the
grounds of the Embassy of the Philippines.

The picnic was an initiative of the students’ parents, to celebrate and make memorable, the last
day of the Silid Aralan for 2024 and make it memorable. It was a festive event with each family
contributing at least one typical Filipino dish.

Filipino games were also carried out to entertain the students, before their formal class - a folk
dance lesson - began in the afternoon.

The graduation for the Silid-Aralan students will be held on 08 June 2024. END.



Parent Mr. Brian Molisimo, lead the prayer for blessing of the food





Students practicing Filipino folk dance



Students playing Filipino games


